
Richard C High 
 

Hello,
 
I would like to ask that we do continue discussion on the Camas Mill clean up and to what extent
and zoning. I realize there may be many reasons that are best for all as to the extent of final zoning,
but having enjoyed Camas for over 40 years I feel there should be strong consideration for what a
visionary clean up and possible public/private partnership could develop in that area. Perhaps even
something on the order of the Vancouver waterfront as a true draw for the city core.
 
At the very least I believe it warrants a public hearing to further the dialogue and talk through the
potentials.
 
Sincerely,
 
Richard C High
360-606-5775


